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Development Clerk

From: Rocco Venezia <rocco@veneziasurvey.com>
Sent: Friday, September 20, 2019 11:58 AM
To: Eric Cooper; Development Clerk
Subject: Foxridge 5b1 Site Plan

Hello Michele & Eric 
 
Please remove form planning board consideration the above mentioned application, after discussions with Jim 
Fletcher we will not be reconstructing a new hammerhead but rather uncovering and refurbishing the existing 
one. 
Rocco 
 
 
--  
Venezia Associates    Land Surveyors and Civil Engineers 
5120 Laura Lane  
Canandaigua N.Y.  14424 
585-396-3267 Office 
 


